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Dear everyone at Tsurumaru High School,

My name is James, and I am your new English ALT at Tsurumaru High School. Kathryn, your previous ALT, has now returned to England, and she tells
me she misses you all very much! If you can, please send her an email (Kathryn_castle@hotmail.com) – she would love to hear from you all! I look
forward to succeeding her and being a part of Tsurumaru school life.
So, firstly, a little bit about myself. I am from the city of York in England and I am 23 years old. I arrived in Kagoshima from London in August. I joined
the JET Programme to teach English after visiting Japan in 2010. I loved Japan so much I wanted to return as soon as possible!
In my first month, I have been warmly greeted by everyone I’ve met, both in the school and in the city. Everybody has been incredibly friendly and
welcoming, and I look forward to getting to know you all very well. I have already introduced myself to the ichi-nensei, and everybody can find out
more about me by seeing the English noticeboard, sending me a letter, or even seeing me in person!
Sports day was a great success, and was enjoyed by everyone. Everybody demonstrated high levels of skill and dedication, and you should all be very
proud for what you achieved. I was also hugely impressed by the school concert on 18th August. You showed incredible levels of talent – and provided
a very entertaining afternoon!

Thank you again for welcoming me to Kagoshima and Tsurumaru High School, and all the best for the future!


